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January Events 
At the Wild Hog in the Woods Coffeehouse 

Monday, Jan. 4 
7:00 - 8:30pm 

Coordinators Meeting 
The Hog coordinators meet bi-monthly.  All are welcome to come down to give input, lis-
ten in and help make decisions.  Meetings are held at the Wil-Mar Center.   

Friday, Jan. 8 
8:00 - 10:30pm 

50% Folk 
Wayne, from Madison, gets together with Mark, Dean and Tanya from the Fox Valley to 
play a lot of songs that hearken back to the Folk Music Revival of the Fifties and Six-
ties.  Their repertoire includes folk, bluegrass, gospel and old-time country, as well as a 
few older “oldies”.  Strong vocals are accompanied by guitar, banjo, mandolin, dobro, au-
toharp, electric bass and washtub bass.  More information about 50% Folk is at 
www.fiftypercentfold.com      

Friday, Jan. 15 
8:00 - 10:30 pm 

Dave Schindele 
Dave likes winter and is hoping that this El Nino will back off for a while so he can enjoy 
life in Wisconsin. Come in and warm up with Dave and some mystery guests. Dave plays 
keyboards but he knows some guitar players. He writes songs in the contemporary-pop 
vein and his songwriting friends lean toward folk-rock. The audience is expected to sing 
along when they know the words. 

Friday, Jan. 22 
8:00 - 10:30 pm 

Rich Baumann 
Rich has written a couple of new songs since his last appearance at the Hog and he will be 
telling stories of his travels to tornado-ravaged and recovering Joplin, MO, and his week at 
the Coffeyville Humanities Project. At this writing there are no guests scheduled to join 
Rich, but you never know. Then again, he does a pretty good job of entertaining an audi-
ence all by his lonesome. 

Friday, Jan. 29 
8:00 - 10:30 pm 

Skip Jones with Wisconsin Trillium 
Wisconsin Trillium, featuring Wisconsin Folksinger-Storyteller Skip Jones, Violinist Ran-
dal Harrison and Upright Bassist Marilyn Carien return to the Wild Hog bringing their ec-
lectic collection of feel-good, family-friendly folk music with a touch of lively jazz and 
stories of home, hearth and social commentary. This is a folk music show at a folk music 
venue and you are the folks, so bring your voices... singing is mandatory. 

http://www.fiftypercentfold.com
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%Wilmar Neighborhood Center 
953 Jenifer St  
Madison, WI  53703-3521 

Metro Bus routes 3 and 4 

www.WildHogInTheWoods.org 

Address label here 

B a c o n  B i t s  
T h a n k  y o u  V o l u n t e e r s  

Handy Hog Contact List 

Musician/Performer Booking:   
 Stephen Lee Rich, info@wildhoginthewoods.org 

Concert Coordinators: info@wildhoginthewoods.org 
Kim Genich, Joanne Seckman, Ron Dennis, Warren Gordon, 
Ben Doran,  Lisa Johnson 

Volunteer Coordinator:  Lisa Johnson, 608-442-5753 

Membership: Johanna Fabke, 608-838-3112 

Sound Coordinator  
 Ben Doran  608-251-6429  

Baking & Coffee Coordinator:   
 Ben Doran  608-251-6429  

Publicity:  
 Press Coordinator: Volunteer Needed 

Web Site: 
 Design/Hosting:  
  Jamie Poindexter, jamiep@wildhoginthewoods.org 
 Web Site Editor:  Volunteer Needed 

Newsletter:  
 Editor:   Ramona Makos, rmak2007@new.rr.com 
 Mailing List:   Tom Gross, 608-798-4999  
 Mailing:   Tom Gross, 608-798-4999  
Officers:  High Hog:   Kim Genich 
      Vice High Hog: T.M. DeWitt, 608-446-5074  
      Treasurer:   Tom Gross, 608-798-4999  
      Secretary:   Kim Genich, 608-233-5687 

Additional contacts at www.wildhoginthewoods.org 

The leaves are all down and the snow should be here.  
Hmm, where is that snow?  Well, if you haven’t already 
been doing it, make it a New Year’s resolution to attend 
some music at the Hog.   
 
Welcome to our newest volunteer who will be booking our 
musicians—Stephen Lee Rich.  Thanks also go out to the 
people who are already steady volunteers, including those 
in the handy hog contact list.  They book the talent, gather 
and write a little info for each performer, schedule the vol-
unteers, update and maintain a website, fold, label, stamp 
and mail newsletters, and much more.   
 
If you think you could squeeze in a little volunteer time for 
the Hog, please contact Lisa Johnson at 608-442-5753. 

Finally, we are grateful for all the wonderful performers 
that play at our concerts.  You play with gusto and enthusi-
asm, a full-out performance.  You keep the Wild Hog the 
valued treasure that it is. 

“THANK YOU ALL!   

We couldn’t have done it without you.” 
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